
WELCOME TO YCC 323 
DID YOU KNOW YCC 323 ACTIVELY 
ENCOURAGES ALL OUR RESIDENTS TO 
REDUCE, REUSE AND RECYCLE? 
 

 

 

ARE YOU PLANNING ON RENOVATING YOUR KITCHEN OR BATHROOM ANY TIME SOON? 

Did you know …  

Habitat for Humanity will come and remove your old kitchen or bathroom before you begin your new 
renovations.  

 

THINKING OF REDECORATING OR DECLUTTERING?  HAVE UNWANTED FURNITURE YOU NO 
LONGER NEED?   

Did you know  … 

Habitat for Humanity needs gently used furniture for sale in their Re-Store Stores. 

When your donated items are sold at one of their Re-Store Stores, you will receive a tax receipt for the 
full amount realized. A win win for all! 

Simply contact them via their website for more information.   www.habitat.ca 

The Furniture Bank is a charity and social enterprise that collects gently used furniture from the 
community and transfers them to families transitioning out of homelessness or displacement. 

www.furniturebank.org 

 

DO YOU HAVE GENTLY USED CLOTHING? 

Did you know... 

You can put bags of your unwanted clothes and household linens in the RED BIN located in the 
Recycling Room on P1. 

 

http://www.habitat.ca/
http://www.furniturebank.org/


2 

DO YOU HAVE OLD PAINT CANAS, BATTERIES OR SMALL APPLIANCES TO DISPOSE 
OF? 

Did you know …  

EMPTY paint cans can be left in the recycling room for disposal. Any leftover paint must be 
disposed of according to the City of Toronto Hazardous Waste regulations. 

There is a box for recycling BATTERIES ONLY in the management office. Please bring your 
used batteries to the office instead of disposing them in the garbage. 

If you have small unwanted household items it is common practice to leave these in the 
recycling room for residents who may find a use for them, or choose to take them to a charity for 
reuse by others in need. 

NO CONSTRUCTION MATERIALS ARE TO BE LEFT IN THE ROOM. 

DO YOU HAVE MAGAZINES OR BOOKS YOU NO LONGER NEED? 

Did you know that ... 

When you have finished reading that wonderful novel or magazine you can take it to the 
Meeting Room on ground floor for inclusion in our library? 

 

SUGGESTED ENERGY REDUCTION OPTIONS 

Did you know ... 

YCC 323 has replaced most of the light bulbs used in common areas with more efficient LED 
bulbs. A cost saving measure that will benefit our operating costs for years to come. 

Homeowners are encouraged to use of LED LIGHTS throughout your home.  Please keep this 
in mind when renovating, redecorating or replacing light bulbs in your units. 

The consumption of water is reduced by installing DUAL FLUSH TOILETS AND LOW FLOW 
SHOWER HEADS. These items are now readily available in aesthetically pleasing options for 
consideration when renovating. 

 

ENERGY AND RECYCLING COMMITTEE 

Did you know we have an active Energy and Recycling Committee here at YCC323? 

If you are interested in joining this committee or have any suggestions that may contribution to 
our overall initiatives please leave your name and unit number with the office and a member of 
the committee will be pleased to contact you. 
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